GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE

CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

Customs Building
Jeremie Street
Castries, St. Lucia

NOTICE

No. 16 of 2014

Members of the public are informed that the Main Offices of the
Customs and Excise Department (Castries and Vieux Fort) will
be closed from 12:00 noon on Wednesday 03 September, 2014
to facilitate staff attendance at a General Staff Meeting.

The Accounts Unit will close at 11:30 am.

The Department apologises for any inconvenience that may be
caused as a result.

Please be

Comptroller of Customs & Excise

Telephone: (758) 452-2308/3487 or (758) 468-4800 Facsimile : (758) 452-4959
Email: customsdept@customs.gov.lc



